South Carolina State Association of Fire Chiefs
P.O. Box 212154

Columbia, SC 29221-2154
executivedirector{@scfirechiefs.net

March 10, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

RE: LODD Memorial
Dear Governor Haley,

The South Carolina State Association of Fire Chiefs along with The South Carolina Firefighters
Association cordially invites you to be a part of our annual Line of Duty Death Memorial Service.
This special service will be held on April 6, 2016 at 11:00am at The South Carolina Fire Academy
memorial Plaza. We will be honoring Four Firefighters during this year’s memorial service. We
understand that you have a busy schedule, but we would love to have you be a part of this special
service as we pay tribute to one of our fallen firefighters.

If you are unable to attend due to a conflict in your scheduling please send a representative from your
office. We would invite you to you to join us for lunch after the conclusion of our service.

Sincerely,
Alan Sims
Alan Sims

Executive Director

Cc: President Alyin Payne



